
CONGRATULATION! Two Biology Staff Members as
2015 FMIPA 'Tenaga Kependidikan Berprestasi'

CONGRATULATION! Two Department of Biology staff members have been elected as
2015 FMIPA 'Tenaga Kependidikan Berprestasi'. Here listed the name of our staffs:

Yulianida, S.Sos in financial management●

Yenny Rosmalawaty in administration●

You very well deserve this congrats for your hard work and dedication. Congratulations
on your success. 


